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lly dear Jlr. Clarke: 

THE IslNCOLll 
13th & Locust Streets 

Philadelphia, Pa. 

roh 19th, 191.8. 

I am very glad to know from 'Major Snow's letter to 
me, and from your own of lie.rah ll, that that correspondence 
is in your hands. I hope you reel ith me that there is a 
unity of the four subjects of eugenics, sex hygiene, children's 
welfare and early education, which ma.kea them four sides of 
on~ great problem, d as suoh suitable for inclusion in one 
pamphlet of propaganda. 

Through you and )l'[ajor Snow, I aa sure the sex hygiene 
part will. be put into excellent shape. I :1ave from Dr. Daven-
port valuable note whioh he prepared for me upon eugenioa, but 
which will require eoine explanation and additions. I am still 
in negotiation with different authorities for t.he preparation 
of the educational section. A-s to the children' a welfare, I 
wrote to Dr. Corn~l1a. {?)Putnam of Providence, R.I., but I 
have not yet received a reply. Can you not suggest aaxneone 
else to ask to prepare the material. on that aubjeot. 

Ur. w. S. ~all, and ltr. Zinseer of the Committee 
on Venereal. Diseases of th- ~ouncil of National. Defense have 
expressed most sympathetic interest in this echemo, and the 
lett~rs I hav~ from Dr. ClaxLon, the Commissioner of Education, 
and lllss Julia Lathrop, of the Ch1ldren'e Welfare Bureau, en­
oourage ~e to think that they will be intvreeted. 

i th assurances of my appr oiat ion of yo·ir own kind 
help, and of the great. val.u I shall attach to a11y suggeQtions 
you may make, I an1, ro.y dear Ur. Clarke, 

Your very faithfully, 

Walter Clarke, Eaq., 
Buainess i!anager of SooiaJ. Hygiene, 
Ne York City, N.Y. 

P.S.: I shall be delighted to have you republish 
that rtiele oi' mine in the Journal of Social. Hygiene, and it 
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is a great pleasure to giTe fonual penuission. Be kind enough 
if you please to mention in republishing it , the fact that it 
is reprinted from the Public Ledger. 
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